
Christopher Cooney 

From: Marguerite Mclean 

Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, January 21, 2015 8:49 AM 

Christopher Cooney 

Subject: FW: 140158-WS - Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 3605) 

Christopher, 

Please place the below e-mail in parties correspondence. 

Thank you, 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 4:14PM 
To: 'trendell@uswatercorp.net' 
Subject: 140158-WS - Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 3605) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible fore­

filing because it is a duplicate of DN 06882-1 4. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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